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  The Proximity Principle Ken Coleman,2019-05-13 Right now, 70% of Americans
aren’t passionate about their work and are desperately longing for meaning
and purpose. They’re sick of “average” and know there’s something better out
there, but they just don’t know how to reach it. One basic principle―The
Proximity Principle―can change everything you thought you knew about pursuing
a career you love. In his latest book, The Proximity Principle, national
radio host and career expert Ken Coleman provides a simple plan of how
positioning yourself near the right people and places can help you land the
job you love. Forget the traditional career advice you’ve heard! Networking,
handing out business cards, and updating your online profile do nothing to
set you apart from other candidates. Ken will show you how to be intentional
and genuine about the connections you make with a fresh, unexpected take on
resumes and the job interview process. You’ll discover the five people you
should look for and the four best places to grow, learn, practice, and
perform so you can step into the role you were created to fill. After reading
The Proximity Principle, you’ll know how to connect with the right people and
put yourself in the right places, so opportunities will come―and you’ll be
prepared to take them.
  Practical Art of Motion Picture Sound David Lewis Yewdall,2012-08-06
Practical Art of Motion Picture Sound, 4th edition relies on the professional
experience of the author and other top sound craftspeople to provide a
comprehensive explanation of film sound, including mixing, dubbing, workflow,
budgeting, and digital audio techniques.
  Audio Production Tips Peter Dowsett,2015-10-16 Audio Production Tips:
Getting the Sound Right at the Source provides practical and accessible
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information detailing the production processes for recording today’s bands.
By demonstrating how to get the sound right at the source, author Peter
Dowsett lays the appropriate framework to discuss the technical requirements
of optimizing the sound of a source. Through its coverage of critical
listening, pre-production, arrangement, drum tuning, gain staging and many
other areas of music production, Audio Production Tips allows you to build
the wide array of skills that apply to the creative process of music
production. Broken into two parts, the book first presents foundational
concepts followed by more specific production advice on a range of
instruments. Key features: Important in-depth coverage of music theory,
arrangement and its applications. Real life examples with key references to
the author’s music production background. Presents concepts alongside the
production of a track captured specifically for the book. A detailed
companion website, including audio, video, Pro Tools session files of the
track recording process, and videos including accompanying audio that can be
examined in the reader’s DAW. Please visit the accompanying companion
website, available at www.audioproductiontips.com, for resources that further
support the book’s practical approach.
  Official Gazette of the United States Patent and Trademark Office ,1982
  Audio Production Principles Stephane Elmosnino,2018-01-11 With this all-in-
one manual, students and teachers have an easy-to-read reference that
provides a reliable and current rundown of the world of sound production,
from planning a recording session to mastering the final product. Organized
by four main topics - pre-production, recording various instruments, mixing
theories and tools, and mastering - Audio Production Principles follows the
actual flow of instruction given over the course of a student's tenure.
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Chapters address etiquette and basic operations for any recording session
written in useful, tutorial style language, providing guidelines for beginner
audio engineers on topics including pre-production, equipment selection, and
mixing tips by instrument. Jumpstarting the mastering process, lessons delve
into features unique to specific tools and techniques. All sections offer
instructional scenarios of studio setups, asking students to brainstorm the
best production technique for each situation. These exercises also help
teachers generate new ideas for instruction and production projects of their
own.
  The Practical Art of Motion Picture Sound David Lewis Yewdall,2012-08-21
Practical Art of Motion Picture Sound embraces the subject of sound for
films. Based on the experience of the author and other top sound
craftspeople, this book provides numerous real-life examples and relevant
technical data. It also is firmly grounded in practical techniques and it
will show you an appreciation of all the processes involved in creating
motion picture sound, from how to achieve great sound despite a small budget
and less-than-perfect recording conditions to steps you will need to take to
create an artful audio experience. This edition is completely revised and
expanded, and the most popular sound editing systems, Pro Tools and Final Cut
Pro, are covered in-depth. The accompanying NEW DVD presents demonstration
material as well as a large library of sound effects, while numerous charts,
illustrations, and photographs help to demonstrate techniques and common
industry practices. Among other topics, Practical Art of Motion Picture
Sound, Third Edition includes: . Preproduction planning . Production tips .
Sound design . Sound editing . ADR and looping . Using Pro Tools . Using
Nagra's analog and digital systems . Custom recording sound effects
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  Instrument and Vocal Recording Bill Gibson,2007 Once you understand how
microphones and mixers work, you'll move into recording vocals and
instruments for your audio productions. With detailed illustrations,
photographs, plus dozens of video and audio examples, you'll learn everything
you need to know about capturing the best vocal and instrument tracks
possible, no matter what kind of studio you are working in or what kind of
equipment is used.
  Mic It! Ian Corbett,2020-12-29 Capture great sound in the first place and
spend less time fixing it in the mix with Ian Corbett’s Mic It! With this
updated and expanded second edition, you’ll quickly understand essential
audio concepts as they relate to microphones and mic techniques and learn how
to apply them to your recording situation. Mic It! gives you the background
to explore, discover, and design your own solutions, enabling you to record
great source tracks that can be developed into anything from ultra-clean
mixes to massive, organic soundscapes. Beginning with essential audio theory
and a discussion of the desirable characteristics of good sound, Mic It!
covers microphones, mono and stereo mic techniques, the effect of the
recording space or room, and large classical and jazz ensemble recording.
This second edition also features new chapters on immersive audio, immersive
recording concepts, drum tuning, and recording techniques for audio for
video. Mic It! provides in-depth information on how different mic techniques
can be used, modified, and fine-tuned to capture not only the best sound, but
the best sound for the mix, as well as how to approach and set up the
recording session, prepare for mixing, and avoid common recording and mixing
mistakes. • Train your ears with practical audio examples on the companion
website. • Develop and test your knowledge as you learn, with concise,



6

applicable exercises and examples that cover the concepts presented. • Record
the best sound possible in any situation with Mic It! Corbett’s expert advice
ranges from vital knowledge no novice should be without, to advanced
techniques that more experienced engineers can explore to benefit and vary
the sound of their recordings. Whether you only ever buy one microphone, are
equipping a studio on a budget, or have a vast selection of great mics to
use, with Mic It! you’ll learn how to make the most of the tools you have.
  Sound FX Alex Case,2012-07-26 FX introduces today's up and coming musician
to the fantastic creative potential of the most popular instrument today- the
home studio. Explaining the basic and advanced signal processing techniques
used in professional music production (EQ, compression, delay, reverb etc),
using real world popular music examples and an emphasis on the perceptual
results and musical value of these effects, FX teaches the Recording Musician
how to achieve professional production standards and maximise their creative
potential. The accompanying website www.soundfx-companion.com includes audio
exaples of FX featured in the book. Features: A chapter dedicated to each key
effect: Distortion Equalization Compression and Limiting Delay Expansion and
Gating Pitch Shift Reverb Volume More than 100 line drawings and
illustrations. Accompanying website featuring examples of all FX covered in
the book. Discography of FX at the end of each relevant chapter. From the
Sound FX Intro: The most important music of our time is recorded music. The
recording studio is its principle musical instrument. The recording engineers
and music producers who create the music we love know how to use signal
processing equipment to capture the work of artists, preserving realism or
altering things wildly, as appropriate. While the talented, persistent, self-
taught engineer can create sound recordings of artistic merit, more
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productive use of the studio is achieved through study, experience and
collaboration. This book defines the technical basis of the most important
signal processing effects used in the modern recording studio, highlights the
key drivers of sound quality associated with each, shares common production
techniques used by recording engineers with significant experience in the
field, references many of the touchstone recordings of our time, and equips
the reader with the knowledge needed to comfortably use effects devices
correctly, and, more importantly, to apply these tools creatively.
  Immersive Sound Production Dennis Baxter,2022-06-27 Immersive Sound
Production is a handbook for the successful implementation of immersive sound
for live sports and entertainment. This book presents thorough explanations
of production practices and possibilities and takes the reader through the
essentials of immersive sound capture and creation with real world examples
of microphones, mixing and mastering practices. Additionally, this book
examines the technology that makes immersive sound possible for the audio
mixer, sound designer and content producer to craft a compelling soundscape.
This book serves as a guide for all audio professionals, from aspiring audio
mixers to sound designers and content producers, as well as students in the
areas of sound engineering, TV and broadcast and film.
  Mix Smart Alex Case,2012-11-12 After you've recorded the perfect song,
you're only halfway there! Mixing is where the magic really happens and
getting the perfect mix is a challenge. One of the most elusive arts of the
recording practice, mixing can take a lifetime to master - this handbook
jump-starts your skills and fast-forwards your progress! Breaking the mix
down by different effects - EQ, distortion, compression, expansion, pitch
shift, delay, reverb, and more - and applying them to some of the most
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important instruments in pop music, Mix Smart will arm you with the skills
and techniques you need to tap into your musicality and express it through
multitrack mixing, putting true professional quality mixing within your
reach. *Future proof, ear-opening strategies will empower your inner-
musician, giving you the knowledge you need to develop your mixing skills -
from basic to advanced *Breaking the mix down by different effects, with
detailed strategies for the most important pop instruments showing you how to
create the perfect combination *Bonus Website, www.recordingology.com, packed
with samples and example tracks, so you can practice as you learn *Mix Smart
Quick Start summaries at the end of each chapter get you to work faster
*Demystifies the technical, making the tools of the mix rig accessible -
analog and digital, outboard and in the box, stereo and surround *For
everyone who mixes - studio, live, music, film, games, and broadcast The
recording studio is your musical instrument, and it's time you really learned
how to play. Alex Case shows you not just how to mix well, but how to Mix
Smart!
  Basic Live Sound Reinforcement Raven Biederman,Penny Pattison,2013-07-18
Access and interpret manufacturer spec information, find shortcuts for
plotting measure and test equations, and learn how to begin your journey
towards becoming a live sound professional. Land and perform your first live
sound gigs with this guide that gives you just the right amount of
information. Don't get bogged down in details intended for complex and
expensive equipment and Madison Square Garden-sized venues. Basic Live Sound
Reinforcement is a handbook for audio engineers and live sound enthusiasts
performing in small venues from one-mike coffee shops to clubs. With their
combined years of teaching and writing experience, the authors provide you
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with a thorough foundation of the theoretical and the practical, offering
more advanced beginners a complete overview of the industry, the gear, and
the art of mixing, while making sure to remain accessible to those just
starting out.
  The Proximity Paradox Kiirsten May,Alex Varricchio,2020-03-24 You’re too
close to your business, and it’s killing your creativity Traditional business
structures love stability and predictability. Yet many organizations believe
the two essential ingredients for long-term success are creativity and
innovation. Kiirsten May and Alex Varricchio, founders of the marketing
agency UpHouse, call the relationship between these two opposing expectations
the Proximity Paradox™ — the belief that those who are closest to a subject
are best-qualified to innovate for it, when, in reality, intense proximity
limits creativity. Instead, people need to create distance from challenges in
order to see the best way forward. May and Varricchio believe that until we
can separate innovation and execution within ourselves, we will only innovate
to the level at which we can execute the idea. To be effective, we need to
create distance between our innovation brain and our execution brain.
Unpacking ten common Proximity Paradoxes that affect a company’s people,
processes, and industry, the authors share some practical ideas to create the
distance necessary for your next great idea. An especially valuable book for
creatives, and non-creatives in creative industries, but equally applicable
to all businesses that depend on innovation, The Proximity Paradox encourages
us to ask hard questions about how we work, how our businesses are
structured, and why we routinely find our creativity at odds with what’s
asked of us as executors and stewards of the bottom line.
  Radio Production Worktext David E. Reese,Lynne S. Gross,Brian Gross,2006
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Radio Production Worktext, 5ED is designed to provide an introduction ot the
modern radio production studio, the equipment found in that studio, and basic
techniques to accomplish radio production work. The text also emphasizes
digital equipment but also includes information on the older analog equipment
still used in radio. The worktext format combines information, Q&As, and
projects, providing a complete resource for teaching and learning, either in
a formal classroom setting or as a self-study guide for the individual. The
companion CD-ROM provides project material and demonstrations of key
concepts. Radio Production Worktext's clear and simple approach makes it a
useful reference for the entry-level broadcaster. The new edition focuses on
digital technologies but also covers the revelant analog technologies and
their role, while continuing to reflect all tools and methods commonly in
use. Some chapters have been reordered to strengthen the text, in recognition
of the importance of digital technologies to the whole of the production
process - and wil bein the front of the book.tion of the importance of
digital technologies to the whole of the production process - and wil bein
the front of the book.
  Aspects of Alterity Brian Treanor,Daum Professor of Philosophy and Director
of Environmental Studies Brian Treanor,2006 Every other is truly other, but
no other is wholly other. This is the claim that Aspects of Alterity defends.
Taking up the question of otherness that so fascinates contemporary
continental philosophy, this book asks what it means for something or someone
to be other than the self. After a thorough assessment and critique of
otherness in Levinas's and Marcel's work, including a discussion of the
relationship of ethical alterity to theological assumption, Aspects of
Alterity traces the transmission and development of these two conceptions of
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otherness. Ultimately, Aspects of Alterity makes a case for a hermeneutic
account of otherness.--BOOK JACKET.
  The Ultimate Live Sound Operator's Handbook Bill Gibson,2020-10-01 The
third edition of The Ultimate Live Sound Operator’s Handbook offers new
sections on digital concepts, wireless considerations, digital mixers, modern
digital snakes, routing schemes, block diagrams, signal paths, plug-ins for
live sound, and more. Any live act must sound great to be well received by
today’s increasingly demanding audiences. If you’re a sound operator,
teacher, musician, or even a music fan who is interested in becoming a sound
operator, you know that regardless of the musical genre or venue, high-
quality audio is mandatory for an artist or band’s success. This book shows
you how to improve your audio skills, including how to build great sounds
that form a professional-sounding mix. Revised and updated, The Ultimate Live
Sound Operator’s Handbook, 3rd Edition focuses on each modern and classic
aspects of live sound operation in a way that is straightforward and easy to
understand—from system, component, and acoustic considerations to miking,
mixing, and recording the live show. Tightly produced online videos clearly
demonstrate key concepts presented in the text. These instructional videos,
along with hundreds of detailed illustrations and photographs, provide an
incredibly powerful and useful learning experience. The Ultimate Live Sound
Operator’s Handbook, 3rd Edition, features: Shaping Instrument and Vocal
Sounds Creating an Excellent Mix Mixer Basics Digital Mixers and Snakes
Volume Issues and Sound Theory Digital Theory Managing the Signal Path Signal
Processors and Effects Modern Plug-ins Microphone Principles, Techniques, and
Design Wireless Systems In-Ear versus Floor Monitors Loudspeakers and
Amplifiers Acoustic Considerations Miking the Group and Sound Check
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  Audio Control Handbook Robert S. Oringel,2023-12-22 Audio Control Handbook
(1989) employs a step-by-step approach to prepare students for audio work in
the broadcast industry, covering real-life principles, tools and procedures.
It uses clear, nontechnical language to look at the effective use of standard
audio equipment, from basic microphones and control boards to digital signal
processors and tape recorders.
  Learning and Collaboration Technologies. Designing Learning Experiences
Panayiotis Zaphiris,Andri Ioannou,2019-07-10 This two-volume set LNCS 11590
and 11591 constitutes the refereed proceedings of the 6th International
Conference on Learning and Collaboration Technologies, LCT 2019, held as part
of the 21st International Conference on Human-Computer Interaction, HCII
2019, in Orlando, FL, USA in July 2019. The 1274 full papers and 209 posters
presented at the HCII 2019 conferences were carefully reviewed and selected
from 5029 submissions. The papers cover the entire field of human-computer
interaction, addressing major advances in knowledge and effective use of
computers in a variety of applications areas. The papers in this volume are
organized in the following topical sections: designing and evaluating
learning experiences; theoretical and pedagogical approaches in technology-
enhanced learning; cognitive and psychological issues in learning; and
technology in STEM education.
  The Oxford Handbook of Voice Studies Nina Eidsheim,Katherine Meizel,2019
More than 200 years after the first speaking machine, we are accustomed to
voices that speak from any- and everywhere. We interact daily with voices
that emit from house alarm systems, cars, telephones, and digital assistants,
such as Alexa and Google Home. However, vocal events still have the capacity
to raise age-old questions about the human, the animal, the machine, and the
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spiritual-or in non-metaphysical terms-questions about identity and
authenticity. In The Oxford Handbook of Voice Studies, contributors look to
the metaphorical voice as well as the clinical understanding of the vocal
apparatus to answer the seemingly innocuous question: What is voice? From a
range of disciplines including the humanities, biology, culture, and
technology studies, contributors draw on the unique methodologies and values
each has at hand to address the uses, meanings, practices, theories, methods,
and sounds of the voice. Together, they assess the ways that discipline-
specific, ontological, and epistemological assumptions of voice need to shift
in order to take the findings of other fields into account. This Handbook
thus enables a lively discussion as multifaceted and complex as the voice
itself has proven to be.
  Mics, Cameras, Symbolic Action Bump Halbritter,2012-11-26 Mics, Cameras,
Symbolic Action: Audio-Visual Rhetoric for Writing Teachers begins by placing
audio-visual writing within established theoretical frames in rhetoric and
composition and moves through a variety of applied pedagogical concerns with
the aim of helping writing teachers use audio-visual writing assignments to
realize a wide variety of learning goals in their writing classes.
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